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Hurlstone Agricultural High School 
Works notification Monday 18 October 2021 

Design work is currently underway to upgrade the boarding facilities and to build a new farm hub at 
Hurlstone Agricultural High School. Students will benefit from contemporary agricultural education 
through new and upgraded boarding facilities, a new farm hub and a new farm layout. 

Upcoming investigation works  

As part of planning for this project, we need to undertake some investigative works around the school site. 
These investigations will include: 

▪ Mould investigations for Building A 

▪ Soil investigations using small soil drills 

▪ Ecological investigations to inspect flora and fauna 

▪ Heritage surveys 

The mould investigations and soil investigations are expected to be intermittently noisy whilst using 
equipment. Mitigation measures will be in place to reduce impact to students and staff during school 
hours. 

Working hours 

The investigative work will take place between Tuesday 19 October 2021 and Saturday 6 November 2021. 

The investigative work is scheduled to take place between 7:00am and 5:00pm within the school grounds.  

There will be no work taking place taking place on Sundays or public holidays. 

Keeping you updated  

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently and we will minimise impacts on 
the community at every opportunity. Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school 
infrastructure. 
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